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The wolfpack will endure the April showers but looking forward to May flowers.  
 
We have 58 current pack members. The Wolfpack staff wishes Cal DeMay a hearty 
welcome. While Ms. DeMay is on maternity leave, Cal is subbing and doing a fine 
job.    
 
We have had some exceptional pack members this month, earning the title of 
“Leaders Of The Pack”.  In elementary, Jace B. of Geneseo.  In middle school, 
Adrien K. of Kewanee was selected.  Last but not least, for our high school, Hunter 
H. of Stark County.   
 
For our staff, Ms. Kailyn Kozemski has been selected as the “Leader Of The Staff” 
because of her willingness to help in our areas of need. 
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